
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 
 

 

Important Notice regarding Public Hearing in Suo Motu 
Petition No. 1995 of 2021 for preparing and filing application 
for Annual ARR and determination of tariff for FY 2022-23. 

The Commission has issued Public Notices dated 18.08.2021 in 
Suo Motu Petition No. 1995 of 2021 for preparing and filing 
application for Annual ARR and determination of tariff for FY 
2022-23 for inviting suggestions from interested person / 
stakeholders on or before 13th September, 2021.  
  
Further, the Public Hearing in this regard is scheduled on 17th 
September, 2021 at 11.30 am on virtual platform. Accordingly, 
all the interested person / stakeholders who want to remain 
present, are requested to provide their Names, Mobile Numbers 
and E-mail IDs at efiling@gercin.org on or before 15.09.2021. 
Person desire to represent before the Hon’ble Commission have 
to inform accordingly and require to share the soft copies of the 
submission along with the documents, if any at 
efiling@gercin.org on or before 15.09.2021. 
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